Phelps Dunbar LLP

414 Union Street

p e pS Suite 1105
Nashville, TN 37219
615 726 1200

Charles B. Welch, Jr.
chuck.welch@phelps.com (615) 687-4230 (direct)

February 10, 2025

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
Hon. David Jones, Chairman Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room
c/o Ectory Lawless, Docket Room Manager on February 10, 2025 at 5:05 p.m.

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Dear Chairman Jones,
Re:  Integrated Resource Management, Inc.’s Notice of Extension of
Service to Contiguous Territory to Serve 176 Flat Hollow Marina

Road, Speedwell, TN Pursuant to Tennessee Public Utility
Commission Rule 1220-04-01-.13

Attached for filing please find the document to complete the requirement for the
contingency on the order for Integrated Resource Management, Inc’s approval of the Extension of
Service to Contiguous Territory. Attached is a letter from the Campbell County Mayor indicating
that there is no municipal sewer for the Flat Hallow Subdivision in Campbell County, Tennessee.

According to our records, this completes our compliance requirements. Please contact me
if you have any questions concerning this filing or require additional information.

Respectfully Submitted:

Phelps Dunbar, LLP

s B

Charles B. Welch, Jr.

Attachments
Cc:  Jeffrey W. Cox, Jr., Integrated Resource Management

Alabama Florida Louisiana Mississippi North Carolina Tennessee Texas London phelps.com



CAMPBELL COUNTY MAYOR
Jack Lynch
OFFICE: 423-562-2526 570 Main Street, P.O. Box 435

FAX: 423-562-2075 JACKSBORO, TN 37757
Email: mayorlynch@campbellcountygov.com

To whom it may concern,

There is no municipal sewer going to the Flat Hollow Subdivision in Campbell County, Tennessee
within the next year.

Sincerely,

ack Lynch

Campbell County Mayor





